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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 14, 2020 

9:30 AM 

Contact:  Brittany Mews, Clark County Health Department Director/Health Officer 

(715) 743-5106 

 

 

Clark County Health Department’s Statement on Supreme Court Ruling 

 

In light of the Wisconsin Supreme Court ruling regarding the Safer at Home order, the Clark County Health 

Department is consulting with state and local authorities about next steps. In an effort to limit the spread of 

COVID-19, we are respectfully requesting that Clark County residents voluntarily continue to follow safe social 

distancing practices.  

 

The health and safety of all community members remains our highest priority.  

 

Additional details will be released soon. Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation.  
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